

Town of Sudbury

Office of the Town Clerk

clerk@sudburv.ma.us

Town Clerk Town Hall 322 Concord Road Sudbury, MA 01776 978-639-3351 Fax: 978-639-3340

http://sudbury.ma.us/departments/clerk/

Notice of Post Election Ballot Counting for the November 3, 2020 State Election

In accordance with the provisions of section 6(h)(3) of Chapter 115 of the Acts of 2020, the Town of Sudbury will count the ballots returned by mail for the State Election that are received up to 5pm on November 6th if postmarked by November 3rd. This process will take place at the Lower Town Hall Meeting room, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury MA 01776 on November 9th at 10:00 AM.

As the Town Offices remain closed to the public we respectfully ask that observers register by emailing townclerk@sudbury.ma.us or calling the office at (978) 639-3351 in advance of all processing of the Post-Election Ballot Counting. The wearing of facial coverings will be requested.

Please contact the Town Clerk's Office with any questions.

November 4, 2020